
 

 

 

 

From Cupboard to Creativity  Project 

Oct  2020  - “Connection” 

 

Hi Everyone,  

With Spring well under way as we say farewell to September for another year, I wonder 
how you are all going in what is a very different and challenging year for many. 

For October I have chosen a different challenge for this month’s border.  

“Connection”  allows us to reflect on how we are all connected to each other 
and to our natural world. You may have a very different interpretation and 
that is OK too:) 

To interpret this into a border could mean using blocks that are inter linked 
in some way, whether that be in the design as a link feature, or by a colour 
scheme that connects different parts around the border.  

It could be that you choose fabrics by a theme that links them, or it may be 
that you create a border that links you in some way to the quilt and the    
person it is for —this may be more a memory quilt idea where the fabric or 
pattern reminds you of a special memory. 

Stretch your imagination and see how you can represent “Connection” in your 
next border. 

Here are a few ideas I found to start you off, some more traditional, and  

some more modern.  

Enjoy creating your next border with  “Connection” as your focus. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you a month that brings you joy and wellness in your life. 

Have fun. 

Jan P. 


